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I’ve had countless encounters with naturopathic doctors over my 42 years. They 

deserve equal pay and equal rights as doctors. Natural medicine was the first 

medicine and hasn’t been given the respect it deserves. A holistic approach of 

supporting the bodies natural functions and rather then dampening symptoms is a 

beautiful thing!  

 


